December 7, 1982

Docket: 50-285/61-35

Omaha Public Power District

ATTN: W <. Jones, Division Manager -
Production Operations

1623 Harney Street

Owaha, Nebraska 68102

Gentlemen:

We have reviewed your letter of October 18, 1982, which informed the
Commission of the official operation of your permanent Technical Support
Center (TSC) beginning September 12, 1982.

Our inspection report for the September 15, 1982, Fort Calhoun emergency
response exercise contains several significant comments regarding the
TSC operation which you should carefully review.

Sincerely,

|

W. C. Seidle, Chief
Reactor Project Branch 2

cc:

Fort Calhoun Station

ATTN: W. G. Gates, Manager
P. 0. Bex 399

Fort Calnoun, Nebraska 68023
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